
 

Principal’s Update 

Greetings to you all,  
 
I hope that you and your families are all safe and well ? 

I have not been informed by the Ministry of Health that any member of our College 

community has returned a positive test to COVID. 

I thank God that you are all safe and well and I pray that this continues. 

 

Last night the Prime Minister announced that Auckland will move to COVID Alert  Level 3 for 

7 days at  which time the Government will review the COVID Level status. 

This latest out-break is of concern to us as a community as those infected have connections 

to South Auckland and many of the shops and businesses that they visited were places that 

members of our community also use. 

 

 I urge you to go for a COVID test if you feel unwell or have any symptoms, like aches and 

pains, tiredness or generally feeling low in energy. 

 
 In light of this Government announcement, De La Salle College will continue on-line 

teaching and learning for this period. 

That means  you should keep your children home from school for this period. 

Any scheduled College events, Sports, Trips and Parent Partnership Meetings will be 

postponed. 

 

Your son’s Teachers will be providing teaching on-line in lesson times. 

His Teachers will make contact with him and your son is expected to ask any questions 

should he have any issues with his work. 

 Please do not hesitate to contact your son’s Homeroom teacher or Dean if you have any 
concerns about your son’s on-line learning. 

Further updates will be sent to you regularly and before we start school again detailing the 

conditions by which we return to school. 

Stay safe and well. 

God bless 

M.Hogarty 

Principal 



 


